
MENDED HEARTS 

OF CENTRAL OHIO 

2015 Year in Review 



Our membership grew from 7 members in 2010 to… 
 

235 MEMBERS  

AS OF September 2015 

MEMBERSHIP 



VISITING PROGRAM  

In 2015, Mended Hearts visited over 1,000 patients. 
 

In total since 2010, Mended Hearts has visited over 6,000 patients. 
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FUNDRAISERS OF 2015 

Cardiac 

Rehabilitation  

Access  

Fund 



FUNDRAISERS OF 2015 

Courtney 

Williams 

Heart Failure 

Research 

Fund 



FUNDRAISERS OF 2015 

American 

Heart 

Association 

Heart Walk 



FUNDRAISERS OF 2015 

Central Ohio Congenital 

Heart Walk 



EVENTS OF 2015 

TriFit Challenge 



AWARDS OF 2015 

Heart to Heart Award 



AWARDS OF 2015 

One 

Lucky 

Buckeye 



MONTHLY MEETINGS 

January 2015 

Dr. Christopher 

Clark 

“Dentistry and 

Your Health” 

 



MONTHLY MEETINGS 

February 2015 

Dr. Kavita 

Sharma 

“Advances in 

Lipid 

Management” 



MONTHLY MEETINGS 

March 2015 

Dr. Juan 

Crestanello 

“The TAVR 

Procedure” 

 



MONTHLY MEETINGS 

April 2015 

Dr. Emile 

Daoud 

“Living With 

AFib” 



MONTHLY MEETINGS 

May 2015 

Dr. Sitaresh 

Emani 

“Living With 

Congestive Heart 

Failure” 

 



MONTHLY MEETINGS 

June 2015 

Dr. Deepali Tukaye 

“Safe Travel Tips for Heart Patients” 



MONTHLY MEETINGS 

July 2015 

Dr. David Keseg      “Hands Only CPR” 

 



MONTHLY MEETINGS 

August 2015 

Dr. Charles Bush 

“Changes in 

Knowledge From 

60s to Today” 



MONTHLY MEETINGS 

September 2015 

Dr. William 

Abraham 

“Reversing CAD 

and Heart 

Muscle Damage” 

 



MONTHLY MEETINGS 

October 2015 

Dr. Robert Cooper 

“Chest Pain in the 

ER” 



MONTHLY MEETINGS 

November 2015 

Dr. Kathleen Dungan 

“Managing Diabetes to 

Better Manage Heart 

Disease” 

 



THANK YOU OSU 

Natalie Brown 

Kim Nolan 



THANK YOU SPONSORS 



MEMBERS’ 2015 EVENTS 

Reggie and Maria Roundtree 

Celebrated playing African drums 



MEMBERS’ 2015 EVENTS 

David Grube celebrated 

his 80th birthday. 

Joan 

Grube took 

the #1 trip 

on her 

bucket list 

to Santorini, 

Greece 



MEMBERS’ 2015 EVENTS 

Melissa and Ray Justice Adopted Topher!! 



MEMBERS’ 2015 EVENTS 

Jeff  and Helen Davidson 

Enjoyed Germany and the Netherlands 



MEMBERS’ 2015 EVENTS 

Phil & Elizabeth 

Bowen 

Visited granddaughter in 

Maryland for her 2nd 

birthday 



MEMBERS’ 2015 EVENTS 

Jamie Lanier 

Celebrated 

family vacations 

and 

Father/Daughte

r Dance 



MEMBERS’ 2015 EVENTS 

Tahira, Akhlaq 

and Siraj 

Farooqui  

enjoyed the 

Columbus zoo. 

The 

Farooquis 

had fun on 

Mirror Lake. 



MEMBERS’ 2015 EVENTS 

John Cole 

Volunteer of  the Month at 

Nationwide Children’s Hospital 

Over 1,200 Hours of  Service 



MEMBERS’ 2015 EVENTS 

Charlotte Nicole and Janine Elyse 

were born May 13, 2015 at OSU 

(they did NOT inherit mom’s genetic 

heart disease!!!!) 



MEMBERS’ 2015 EVENTS 



MEMBERS’ 2015 EVENTS 

Rick and Jane Norris 

Travelled to the US/Yukon border 

during Alaskan Cruise 



MEMBERS’ 2015 EVENTS 

John Afek 

Grateful to OSU Ross Heart Hospital 

and his donor family for saving his life 

and allowing him to experience life’s 

precious moments again. 



MEMBERS’ 2015 EVENTS 

David and Anita Mitchell 

Loved spending time with family and welcoming in the new generation 



MEMBERS’ 2015 EVENTS 

Marcus Bozeman 

Received the gift of  a new 

heart this year and thanks 

both Dr. Kilic and his  

donor family 



MEMBERS’ 2015 EVENTS 

Randy and Barb  

Smith 

Had fun in Alaska 



MEMBERS’ 2015 EVENTS 

Christine 

Ballengee 

Morris 

Awarded the OSU University Diversity Award and helped 

produce the documentary “Shelter” about homeless 

veterans that was shown on Al Jazeera American Tv 

 


